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October 20, 2020 

 
 
Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York  12223-1350 
 

Dear Secretary Phillips,  
 
In response to the order issued and effective October 16, 2020, enclosed herewith are the following materials, 
issued and transmitted for filing on behalf of the City of Jamestown Board of Public Utilities (“BPU”) in 
accordance with the requirements of the Public Service Commission (“Commission”). 
 

1. Revised tariff leaves for P.S.C. No. 7, Electricity, containing provisions for economic 
assistance to reduce customer costs related to moving customer-owned equipment due to 
back-lot service relocations as outlined in Rider No. 5; 

Fifth Revised Leaf No. 123 
First Revised Leaf No. 123.1 
 

These revisions are issued October 20, 2020 and are proposed to be effective November 1, 2020. 
 
We respectfully request that the Public Service Commission expedite approval of the requested revisions.  
Additionally, we request that the Public Service Commission please advise the undersigned of any action 
undertaken in this proceeding and also notify Jeffrey C. Genzer, Counsel to the BPU, 1667 K St., Suite 700, 
Washington, DC 20006 (202-467-6370 and jcg@dwgp.com). 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
David L. Leathers 

General Manager 

 

cc: Paul Darmetko, Department of Public Service Staff 

 Jeff Genzer 

 Chris Rodgers 
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